
 

INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH 

Ref: CIR 61-PAR–Non-Instructional Day 31 Dec 2023    30 December 2023 

Subject: Sunday 31st December 2023 will be a non-Instructional Day  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from IISB! 

Due to the extended weekend activities conducted in the school as part of the Annual Function, Sunday 31st 

December will be a non-instructional day for all. The office will remain closed. 

Normal classes will resume from Monday 1st January 2024. 

Best Regards! 

 

Principal  


